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THE HONORABLE CARBETT J DUHON III
WATLER COUNTY JUDGE
836 AUSTIN ST STE 203
HEMPSTEAD TX 774454672

Re: Permit Renewal Application

Dear Judge Duhon:

Pursuant to the requirements of Section 382.0516 of the Texas Clean Air Act, Texas Health and Safety
Code, Chapter 382, this letter is to notify you of the recent receipt of an application for a permit renewal
for a facility which is located in your county. As part of the air permitting process, this applicant will be
required to publish a formal public notice in a newspaper of general circulation in the municipality nearest
to the facility location. The notice will inform the public of their right to ask questions, make comments, or
request a contested case hearing. This letter is being sent to you for information only and no action is
required. The status of all pending air quality applications may be viewed by visiting our agency Web site
at www5.tceq.texas. gov/airperm.

Cemex Construction Materials Houston, LLC, 16100 Dillard Drive, Jersey Village, Texas 77040-2077, has
applied to renew the permit for the Concrete Batch Plant located at 27734 US Highway 90, Katy, Waller
County, Texas 77494. The Air Quality Permit Number is 1965A.

lf you need further information or have any questions, please call Mr. James Nolan at (512) 239-6634 or
write him at the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality, Office of Air, Air Permits Division, MC-'l63,
P.O. Box 13087. Austin, Texas 78711-3087.

Sincerely,

8*,AA"--
Johnny D. Bowers. Team Leader
Air Permits lnitial Review Team
Air Permits Division

P.O. Box 13087 Austin, Texas 7a7ll3087 512-239-1000 tceq.rexas.gov
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